Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor
Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: June 9, 2021
Subject: Appointment of Elena Osmanski to the Internal Audit Committee

Please approve the appointment of Elena Osmanski to fill a recent vacancy on the Internal Audit
Committee previously held by Michael Casciano.

Ms. Osmanski is a West Seneca Resident and a Financial Analyst for M&T Bank. She has also
had experience as an Accounting Associate for Lawley Insurance and has a Bachelor’s Degree in

Business with a Concentration in Accounting from the University of Rochester.

I believe Ms. Osmanski is a well-qualified applicant for the committee.



